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Astronomical News

Personnel Movements

Departures (1 July–30 September 2014)

Europe

Davis, Timothy (GB)	 Fellow
Galvan-Madrid, Roberto (MX)	 Fellow
Gotschewski, Katrin (DE)	 Administrative Assistant
Hekman, Pieter (NL)	 Electronic Engineer
Krumpe, Mirko (DE)	 Fellow
Manara, Carlo Felice Maria (IT)	 Student
Neumayer, Nadine (DE)	 User Support Astronomer
Pfeffer, Joel Leslie (AU)	 Student
Saturni, Francesco Gabriele (IT)	 Student
Sbarrato, Tullia (IT)	 Student
Tremblay, Grant (US)	 Fellow
Wylezalek, Dominika (DE)	 Student

Chile

Al Momany, Yazan (IT)	 Operations Staff Astronomer
Bocaz, Paulina (CL)	 Executive Officer
Breitfelder, Joanne (FR)	 Student
Cardenas, Mauricio (CL)	 Software Engineer
Carlier, Arnaud (FR)	 Head of MSE 
Deschamps, Romain (FR)	 Student
Jones, David (GB)	 Fellow
Lombardi, Gianluca (IT)	 Fellow
Melnick, Jorge (FR)	 VLT Programme Scientist
Triat, Albert (CL)	 Administrative Assistant
Ureta, Eugenio (CL)	 Civil Engineer
Vasquez, Sergio (CL)	 Student

Arrivals (1 July–30 September 2014)

Europe

Arab Salmani, Maryam (IR)	 Student
Bode, Anita (DE)	 Secretary/Admin. Assistant
Guillard, Nicolas (FR)	 Student
Hechenblaikner, Gerald (AT)	 Deputy Director of Engineering
Kakkad, Darshan (IN)	 Student
McClure, Melissa (US)	 Fellow
Pellegrin, Federico (IT)	 Software Engineer
Pitchford, Lura Katherine (US)	 Student
Ruiz Zorrilla, Laura (ES)	 Administrative Assistant
Visser, Ruud (NL)	 Fellow
Xu, Siyi (CN)	 Fellow

Chile

Asmus, Daniel (DE)	 Fellow
Boccas, Maxime (FR)	 Head of MSE
Frantz, Michel (FR)	 QA&S Team Leader
Gutiérrez Avendaño, Claudia Patricia (CO)	 Student
Johnston, Evelyn (GB)	 Fellow
Matrà, Luca (IT)	 Student
Taylor, Matthew (CA)	 Student
Villarroel, Cristian (CL)	 Electromechanical Technician
Watson, Linda (US)	 Fellow

Confirmation of the Messenger Subscription

We are currently updating our subscriber 
database for the printed edition of  
The Messenger. If you wish to continue 
receiving a hard copy, please read 
further.

On the label of the envelope in which  
you received this edition, you will find a 
unique web link, written in the format 
http://eso.org/m/MMMM. Please type  
this link into a browser and tick the box 
“Subscribe to receive the ESO Messen-
ger” if you wish to continue receiving the 
printed version. By pressing the “Submit” 
button, you will then continue to receive 
the print version of The Messenger. If you 
wish to check your postal address, click 
on “Update your profile”. The Messenger 
is always available on the ESO web1. 

If you have already thrown away the 
envelope of this edition, you will still have 

a second chance with the envelope for 
the next Messenger issue (158, Decem-
ber 2014). If you do not confirm your 
subscription by 31 January 2015, we 
assume that you no longer wish to 
receive The Messenger in printed form. 

In case you do not currently have internet 
access, please inform us of your desire  
to continue with the printed subscription, 
by letter to:
The Editor
The Messenger
European Southern Observatory
Karl Schwarzschild Straße 2
85748 Garching bei München
Germany

Links

1 �The Messenger: http://www.eso.org/sci/publica-
tions/messenger/
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